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In the last 1-2 weeks we mailed you a survey for a study sponsored by the Agency for 
Healthcare Research and Quality.  If you have already returned the survey, we thank you 
very much for your help.  

If you have not completed and returned your survey, please do so right away.  Your input
is essential to adequately understand the approach to behavioral health care in the 
primary care setting.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at [phone number].  

Sincerely,
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